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                 26th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Miss Blythman and Mr Trower would like to invite you to come and watch the 

EYFS/KS1 choir perform on Wednesday 10th July at 2.30pm in the school hall. 

This will be an opportunity for you to hear the songs that the children have 

learnt this term. 

 

Refreshments will be available at this event and you will be able to take your 

child(ren) home at the end of the performance. 
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